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The Be Kind Initiative
Catrina Withler, Kiana Moshaver, Jamie Samoyloff and Charlotte 
Hanna, Grade 10 leadership students from Penticton Secondary 
School, provided Council with a presentation on ‘The Be 
Kind Initiative’ which launched at Penticton Secondary School 
on September 20, 2019. The leadership students requested that| 
Council proclaim the third March of 2020 as “Be Kind Day”.

Council proclaimed March 20, 2020 as “Be Kind Day” in the City of 
Penticton.

Public Skating Rink Society
Drew Barnes provided Council with a presentation on a public 
skating rink in Penticton. Council directed staff to report back on the 
feasibility of the proposed outdoor public skating rink.

Economic Development Q3 Update
Andrew Kemp, Economic Development Specialist, and Blake Laven, 
Acting Director of Development Services, provided Council with the 
Economic Development Q3 update. 

Development Cost Charges Overview
Blake Laven, Acting Director of Development Services, and JoAnne 
Kleb, Engagement Strategist, provided Council with an overview on 
Development Cost Charges. 

Canadian Sport School Hockey League 
re Request for Letter of Support
Council approved to provide the Canadian Sport School Hockey 

League with a letter of support to accompany the bid for the 
2021-2023 Canadian Sport School Hockey League Championships.

Development Cost Charges Reduction Bylaw No. 2019-46
Council directed staff to investigate options as part of the final public 
consultation process to revise the reduction rates attached to and 
forming part of the Development Cost Charges Reduction Bylaw 
2019-46.

Community Child Care Planning Grant
Council directed staff to apply for funds through the Union of BC 
Municipalities (UBCM) ‘Community Child Care Planning Program’, to 
complete a ‘child care space inventory’ and ‘child care action plan’ in 
2020.

Parks and Recreation Advisory Committee  
– Terms of Reference Extension
Council directed staff to amend the Terms of Reference for the Parks 
and Recreation Advisory Committee to extend the existing term to 
December 31, 2020 while retaining the existing membership.

These highlights are intended to provide a brief summary of 
recent Council proceedings. The summary is not inclusive of all 
agenda items.  For a detailed account of the full agenda, including 
staff reports, other supporting documents and official meeting 
minutes, please consult the City’s website (www.penticton.ca/
council) or call the City’s Corporate Administration Department at 
250-490-2400.
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